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Arlington School Board to resume in-person meetings on Jan. 24 
 
ARLINGTON- The Arlington Public Schools Board of Directors voted at its Jan. 
10 meeting to resume in-person meetings starting with its Jan. 24 board meeting. 
The board has been hosting virtual-only meetings since March of 2020 when the 
pandemic began in our region.   
 
“We are pleased to offer an in-person option once again for our families, staff and 
community members to attend our board meetings,” said Dr. Chrys Sweeting, 
Superintendent. "It has been nearly two years since the whole board has been 
able to gather in-person. We will continue to offer a virtual option for those who 
would prefer to still attend meetings online.”  
 
The meetings will be held at the Byrnes Performing Arts Center instead of the 
board room at the district office to allow for health and safety protocols, such as 
physical distancing. All attendees will be required to wear facial coverings.  
 
Attendees who wish to speak to the board during public comment are required to 
pre-register before the meeting begins. This will be the case whether the 
attendee is in-person or attending virtually. A public comment form is available on 
the district website. 
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